Progress with Committee Resolutions

Date of Meeting	Item number and title	Resolution	Progress
7 Decemb er 2017	5. DEVELOPING A HIGHWAY MAINTENANCE STRATEGY	RESOLVED: subject to the above observations to (i) support the approach being proposed by the Service to balance the risk of deteriorating roads against the available financial resource over the period 2017 – 2022; (ii) write to the Welsh Government seeking its assistance to fund designated road improvement projects that the Council was unable to fund by itself during a period of austerity, and which could potentially affect the overall quality of the county's road network and have an adverse effect on the local economy; (iii) invite the Cabinet Secretary for Economy and Transport to attend a future meeting of the Committee to discuss highways funding for Denbighshire and the North Wales region; and (iv) confirm that it had read, understood and taken account of the Well-being Impact Assessment (Appendix 3) as part of its consideration, highlighting that future Well-being Impact Assessments should contain a	Lead Member and relevant officers advised of the Committee's recommendations. (ii) & (iii) Letter sent by the Chair to the Welsh Government's Cabinet Secretary for Economy and Transport on 11 December 2017 – a copy of this letter and the Cabinet Secretary's subsequent response, dated 9 January 2018, has been included in the 'Information Brief' document circulated to members ahead of the current meeting.

	more holistic assessment of the proposals' potential impact, in particular the unintended negative consequences of any proposals on the well-being goals.	
6. YOUR VOICE COMPLAINTS PERFORMANCE (Q2)	RESOLVED: - subject to the above observations to (i) receive the report on the Council's performance in dealing with complaints, compliments and suggestions received under the 'Your Voice' corporate complaints procedure during Quarter 2, 2017-18; and (ii) receive the data on the Customer Effort and Satisfaction results for Denbighshire County Council for the second quarter of 2017-18 and how that information had been utilised for the purpose of improving services to the Council's customers and residents.	Lead Member and relevant officers informed of the Committee's observations and recommendations.